Request to Pre-Qualify for Design-Build Contractor for the Fairbank-Silverthorn Trunk Storm Sewer System Basement Flooding Protection Project 
This notification is being posted to provide preliminary information to potential proponents who may be interested in providing a response to a Request to Pre-Qualify (RTP) issued by the City of Toronto.  This RTP process will pre-qualify (i.e. identify) vendors who will be eligible to bid on the upcoming Design-Build Request for Proposal (D-B RFP) for the Fairbank-Silverthorn Trunk Storm Sewer System project, which includes a trunk sewer and local sewers, using construction techniques including tunnelling and micro-tunnelling.  Proponents will be required to demonstrate experience in the delivery of professional engineering design and construction services for similar large scale infrastructure projects. Further information about this project can be found by clicking the underlined link here “Information of Fairbank-Silverthorn Project”.
The RTP document is now available on the City of Toronto's Purchasing and Materials Management's "Online Call Document System", which can be found at the following link: http://www.toronto.ca/calldocuments/enter.htm under the Professional Services category.
The RTP document has a closing deadline of six (6) weeks from the issue date.  
Contact Information: 

For any further inquiries, please contact:

Allison Phillips, Acting Manager 
Purchasing and Materials Management Division 

(t) 416-392-7323  (e)  aphilli2@toronto.ca
